
 

 

17th August 2023 
 

Dear Parents,  
  
RE: Larrikin Book Fair 23rd August 2023 
   
Our school is hosting a Book Fair with Larrikin House soon. Book Fairs are a great way to earn new 
resources for our school. Our school receives a generous commission on all sales from the fair. 
 
Classes will have the chance to attend the Larrikin Book Fair during their library session and have the 
opportunity to make a ‘wish list’; younger students will receive help with this. The wish lists will then be 
sent home so you can review them.  
  
You will be able to review your child’s choices and pre-order online using click & collect at  
https://larrikinhouse.com.au/collections/book-fair-range.  Families will also have the opportunity to 
purchase items at the Book Fair in person. 
 
LARRIKIN BOOK FAIRS TOP 200' CLICK & COLLECT ORDERING 
- IMPORTANT INFORMATION - 
1. You can ONLY order from our 'Book Fair Top 200' range/page below. 
2. In the cart below your selection add your Child’s Name and Class in the 'Click & Collect 
Information' field. 
3. At Checkout be sure to select 'Click & Collect' as your Shipping Method. 
4. Carefully Choose your School Name from the list. 
5. Print / show your order email at the Book Fair as proof of purchase by the closing date. 
 
We will also be accepting regular cash and credit card payments on site during the Book Fair too. 
    
Although every effort will be made to ensure your child brings home the correct item/s there could be a 
lack of stock or change of students’ minds.  
   
If there is a discrepancy, please contact us and we will resolve it as best we can.  
  
We are looking forward to another wonderful Glengarry Primary School Book Fair. 
 
Sincerely, 
Robyn Mackintosh 
Library Officer 
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